MARINE CORP ORCHESTRA PERMISSION SLIP

Chesapeake Math and IT Academy - Parent-Teacher Organization

March 18, 2016

Dear Parent

This is to inform you that CMIT – North Parent-Teacher Organization and the CMIT Band and Orchestra Club are sponsoring a trip Field Trip to the <u>Marine Corp Orchestra at Sousa Band Hall, Washington, DC.</u> on April 17, 2016. <u>The purpose of this trip is to promote music and the arts.</u> Students intending to participate in said Field Trip are expected to assemble at the school at <u>12:30 pm on Sunday April 17, 2016.</u> Students will be back at CMIT-North by <u>5:00 pm.</u>

Cost is \$15.00 to cover transportation. Check must be made out to CMIT PTO and given to Mr. Brauer with the signed permission slip.

Student should eat lunch before arriving at CMIT – North. We will not be stopping for meals. We have 50 seats available for this trip.